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ATTEMPTED  
ABDUCTION 

 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an attempted abduction 
of an 11-year-old child.  This attempt occurred today before school began in the 
3100 block of Northwest 19th Street. 
 
Preliminary investigations have revealed that a B/M pulled alongside the victim 
as she was walking to school.  The culprit was able to grab the victim and try to 
pull her inside the vehicle.  The victim managed to break free and proceeded to 
school where the incident was reported to police. 
 
The suspect has been described as a B/M possibly in his 30s, medium cropped 
hair, medium complexion, clean-shaven, and largely built.  He was last seen 
driving a white 4-door vehicle with tints. 
 
Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact 
Detective Lisa Cahir at 954-828-5964 or Broward Crime Stoppers 954-493-TIPS. 
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